
You are invited to attend the 
 

SSF Connecticut Chapter Meeting 
 

Sunday, Sept. 22, 2019 
 

TIME:  1:00 p.m. 
 

A Re-cap of the 2019 National Patient Conference will be provided.   
We will also have time for sharing and possibly a viewing of a CD of one of the conference talks. 

This is a chance to ask questions and talk to others who have Sjögren's. 
 

 

Meeting Location 

UConn Health Center, Farmington, CT 
Onyiuke Faculty Dining Room 

 
Directions: I-84 to Exit 39. Take a right onto Farmington Ave.  Continue following signs to the UConn 

Health Center.  Follow the blue “H” (Hospital) signs.  You may use either the “old” Main 

Entrance & parking area OR the “new” building entrance & parking area.  Once inside the 

building, follow the signs to the Cafeteria.   

The meeting is in the Onyiuke Faculty Dining Room in the cafeteria. 

 

Free samples, literature, and 

refreshments are always available. 

Family and friends are welcome. 

 

In April, many “Connecticut” Sjögren’s 

patients (those shown and others) 

attended the National Conference 

outside of Boston, MA. 

Are you a member of the 

Sjögren’s Syndrome Foundation? 
 

They do a lot for us all so please join. 

 

 

Connecticut Chapter Officers Medical Advisors 
Mary Beth Walter, President  860-569-6933 Ann Parke, MD 

Ken Walter, Vice-President  860-906-4851 Dimitri Perdikis, DDS 

Rachel Yardeni, Treasurer  860-573-2752 

 

Volunteer Committee 
Fred Heimann, Kathy Heimann,  

 Lucille McKibbin, Cliff McKibbin,  

Tina Moskwa, Kelsey James 


